
 

 
 
 
 

David Stevens 
Direct: 416.865.7783 

E-mail: dstevens@airdberlis.com 

October 15, 2009 

 
DELIVERED AND FILED VIA RESS  
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street  
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2009-0043: Enbridge Gas Distribution application re. Open Bill issues  

 
We represent Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”).   

On March 27, 2009, Enbridge filed its Application and supporting evidence in this matter.  
At that time, Enbridge did not file Appendix J to its Application (a new form of Open Bill 
contract), as that document was still being negotiated.   

We are pleased to report that the contract documents have now been settled.  Attached is 
Appendix J to Enbridge’s Application.  This completes the evidence for this Application. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours very truly, 
 
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 
 
 
 
 
 
David Stevens 
 
cc. Enbridge Gas Distribution 
 Members of the Open Bill Consultative 
 All parties registered in EB-2008-0219 
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